
    
 

 

 

 
 

 
The Barn, Willowbank Wildlife Reserve * 

60 Hussey Road, Northwood, Christchurch 
 

   Saturday 15 September 2012 
Programme:   
12.30pm    BBQ, displays by environmental river groups, demonstrations of monitoring  

activities  
  1.30pm   Annual General Meeting of the Styx Living Laboratory Trust 
  2.00pm   Christine McClure, Styx Summer Scholarship winner, will report on her  

research topic "Effectiveness of a predator-proof fence for conserving lizard 
fauna in the Styx Catchment"  

  2.20pm   Michael Willis, Director of Willowbank Wildlife Reserve, will speak about  
“Paradoxes of conservation" 

  3.00pm   For Volunteers (and interested people) - Progress to Styx Mill Conservation  
Reserve for scheduled Water Quality and Springs monitoring rounds 

                                            

 

A CELEBRATION OF RIVERS 
"September in the Styx" 

* Normal entry fee to Reserve applies 
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